
Newsletter Date — 15th June 2018  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

Parent Support Adviser (PSA) sessions 
 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, is offering parents a 
chance to talk privately on Tuesday 26th June from 
9am to 12noon. 
 

If you would like to discuss worries or concerns 
about your child, Sophie is able to offer advice and 
support.   
 

This can be related to behaviour, feel-
ings/emotions, parenting, social issues, general 
well-being and she can also help you to access lo-
cal services which also support families.   
 

To book an appointment slot please call in to the 

school office. 

Parents evening reminder 

Reception parents evenings have already taken 
place. 

Year 6 meetings will be in July to coincide with the 
release of SATs results. 

Year 1—5 meetings will be on 26th and 27th June.   

 

We will send out further infor-
mation once the parentmail 
booking system has been 
opened. 

Summer Fayre Saturday 23rd June 

 

A reminder that our Summer Fayre is being held 
on Saturday 23rd June and that the school will 
be having a non-uniform day on Monday 18th 
June where smaller items for the tombola can 
be brought in instead of a donation of money. 
We are also looking for donations of any of the 
following items: 

 any size bottles for the pick-a-bottle stall 
(can be alcoholic / non-alcoholic) 

 chocolate items for the chocolate tombola 

 small items and gift bags for the hook-a-bag 
stalls (items for children / adults) 

 items suitable for the main tombola stall 
(tins / packets / small gifts) 

 

Any other items can be brought in any time be-
fore the Fayre. 

 

The children will have recently brought home 
books of Prize draw tickets to sell. If you would 
like any more tickets they can be got from the 
School Office. Don’t forget to hand in prize draw 
ticket stubs and monies to the Office by the end 
of Friday 22nd June. 

 

In order to set up and run all of the stalls, we 
still need of a few helpers — so if you can spare 
half an hour on the day we would love to hear 
from you. Please see Mrs Beale or leave a note 
at the Office if you are able to lend a hand. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there on Satur-
day 23rd June. Fingers crossed for good weath-
er! 

 

RLK Supporters 

Sports News 

We are the Swindon Cricket champions.  Our A 
team won all their matches and now go to the 
Wiltshire finals.  Our B team only missed out be-
cause they lost to our A team and C team only lost 
once too.  A great performance by all ! 

Thank you to all who attend-
ed the Sports days. As usual, 
the support was great and 
the children did superbly. 
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25/05/18 Spelling Bee competition  

05/06/18 Sports day 

05/06/18 Wyvern tickets/reminders (specific pu-
pils) 

06/06/18 Swindon Schools Orienteering competi-
tion (specific pupils) 

06/06/18 Rounders festival (specific pupils) 

08/06/18 RLK Supporters—Summer Fayre 

08/06/18 Science day—Drove (Year 5) 

11/06/18 Wiltshire Cricket finals (specific pupils) 

11/06/18 Breakfast Club attendance (specific pu-
pils) 

12/06/18 KS2 Fruit and Veg Term 1 & 2 (Years 2-
5) 

12/06/18 Re registering for Free School Meals 
(specific pupils) 

12/06/18 Pupil Premium/Free School meal 
scheme (specific pupils) 

13/06/18 SEN Afternoon tea club (specific pupils) 

14/06/18 Induction days at Commonweal 
(specific pupils) 

14/06/18 Burnham on Sea trip (Year 1) 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy 
of any letters by contacting the 

office. 

Second Hand Uniform 

Thanks to all who recently purchased some of 
our second hand uniform.  The money raised 
will be spent on resources for lunchtimes.  We 
still have some stock so if you need anything 
please let the office or Mrs Mackinnon know.   

Please also come and 
check lost property as the 
boxes are already over-
flowing. 

 

 

Value of the term—Empathy 

 

This term our value is ‘empathy’ which is the ability 

to understand another person’s perspective or cir-

cumstance  whether you agree with them or not.  By   

understanding each other, we are more able to work 

as a co-operative team.   

 

Warmer weather 

 

Hopefully we are now moving into a term of 

‘summer’ weather.  So that we can all feel our best, 

please can children : 

 have a fresh water bottle each day 

 bring a hat for sports/playtime 

 name all clothing  so that when jumpers are 

taken off they can be returned. 

 

Thanks  


